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January 19, 2009
Dear NATA Research & Education Foundation State Representatives:

As the NATA Research & Education Foundation’s Member Development Chair, I would like to formally welcome you to the “Foundation” and thank you for your willingness to serve as your state’s Representative from the Foundation.  Your commitment to this position is crucial in fulfilling the Foundation’s mission of “Supporting and Advancing the Athletic Training Profession through Research and Education.”  As you know, the Foundation has provided nearly 2 million dollars in entry level, masters and doctoral athletic training scholarships and over 2.25 million dollars in research grants, and continues to provide educational opportunities for athletic trainers worldwide.  Our noble mission could not be accomplished without the help of state representatives, such as you.  Your time and effort is certainly appreciated.
In an attempt to facilitate your efforts as State Representative, the following files are located on your Foundation District web page at http://at.uwa.edu/nataref/:

· Investor Reports: provides a summary of major Foundation activities for past year

· Foundation PowerPoint Slide Presentation: to help educate state members on Foundation activities, encourage members to take advantage of Foundation opportunities, and generate support of Foundation (you may modify this to more specifically target your state or district if desired)

· Foundation Grant Process Flowchart: graphic explanation of how the grant process works

· Foundation Scholarship Recipient & Sponsor PowerPoints from most recent Scholarship Luncheon

· Archived NATA Foundation eBlast Newsletters

· Access to various donation forms to use: credit card, bank draft, cash/check, online, pledge

· Annual Fund Reports

· State Representative Responsibilities & Duties:  specific guidelines to accomplish in your role

· District, State, or Regional Meeting Report Form

· State Association Invoices: to assist your state organization in completing their annual contribution

Your District web page also serves as a resource to you in providing a complete listing of the following information specific to your District:

· Contact info for all State Representatives and Foundation Board members

· Foundation Award Recipients

· Free Communications Award Winners

· Current Scholarship Winners for the current year and a downloadable Excel file for all past recipients
· Grant Recipients

Should changes, additions, or corrections to your website be needed, please contact me and I will make every effort to respond promptly.
Thank you again for representing your state on the NATA Research & Education Foundation.  I am sure you will find the experience very rewarding; knowing that you play a vital part in supporting every athletic trainer, and our profession.  Please contact your District Chair or Patsy Brown patsyb@nata.org, Development Coordinator at (214) 637-6282, Ext. 147 for further information, and coordination of your efforts.

Sincerely,

R.T. Floyd, EdD, ATC, CSCS
Member Development Chair, NATA Foundation

